
Dear Mr. Ferons - 
 
It seems the opposition to the Three Weirs Park ADA Parking Project, as 
previously submitted, has taken on a life of its own.  The good that's come out 
of all of this is the residents of Washington Park feel a greater sense of community 
amongst  
themselves.  The proposed ADA project has certainly become a vehicle for us to get to 
know 
our neighbors better, as we stand in unity in our commitment to preserve the green 
space, 
also known as "Three Weirs Park". 
 
Recently, I informed you that we would be gathering signatures on a petition in 
opposition to 
the proposed project, as previously and currently designed.  To date, we have gathered 
47 
signatures supporting the preservation of our green space.  I have attached a copy of 
the 
petition for your records.  While 47 signatures may not be viewed as a lot, our 
community 
is very small and I think those signatures speak volumes.  Furthermore, there was not 
one 
person we asked for signature that supported the Town's current plan for the ADA 
parking.  The residents feel strongly that the preservation of the park is of utmost 
importance. 
We DO support a modified plan of  the existing approach to the bridge, should it 
become necessary to become  
ADA compliant. 
 
If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Bruner 
27 Forrester Lane 
 




